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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke at the 4th annual Memorial Day ceremony at the

Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery where he paid tribute to the over 250 veterans who

have been buried at Sampson since its opening in July of 2011. Senator Nozzolio reflected on

the courage and sacrifices that our servicemen and women have made and continue to make

to protect the freedoms that we enjoy as Americans.



Pictured left to right are: Mitch Rowe, former Seneca County Manager; Jim Lewis; Senator

Mike Nozzolio; Bruce Tuxill, Major General USAF (Ret.); Bill Yale, Director of Sampson

Veterans Memorial Cemetery; David Kaiser, Supervisor for the Town of Romulus; and

Sharon Walburn.


